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As a 5th generation Oregonian and law abiding citizen, I strongly oppose this 

measure and your rush to do Unconstitutional things to punish Oregonians that follow 

the law. Every gun owner in Oregon should not be punished for a criminal's behavior. 

That is insane and frankly, lunacy. This bill was passed and pushed by people that 

don't own guns or have never had to use a gun to protect their family. Oregon is a 

beautiful state with good people, but the crime rate has skyrocketed and its becoming 

more imperative that law abiding citizens are allowed to purchase a gun as speedy 

as a background check takes (which took weeks last year). The time wasted could 

mean life or death for someone. Also, having a permit to purchase a gun, but not 

actually having access to the class that's needed for the permit is ridiculous and 

unconstitutional. There is no reason to mess with the current laws. They work and 

they protect law abiding citizens of Oregon. Please stop villainizing people that follow 

laws and please start punishing the criminals that you are supposed to be protecting 

us from.  

 


